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I think it 1s necessary to provide some sort of proof that someone
is indeed a stakeholder in Sunland-Tujunga (that they live, work,
own property, or own a business within our boundaries). It is not
voter suppression because everyone needs to have some sort of
identification. If no evidence is required anyone could try to vote
in our election, even if they are not stakeholders. They could even
make up names that live at a certain address and get 5, 10, 20
ballots mailed to them. I am completely against vote-by-Mail
only. It was so hard for me to upload my CA Driver's license for
the mail-in ballot. I went to my elderly neighbors to try to get
them to register online, and they could not believe they couldn't
vote in person. Many were completely turned off and refused to
let me help them register. This almost seems like it is biased
against the elderly, or those without computers. We need to return
to in-person voting. In-person is safer because the voters show
their ID or proof they are a stakeholder. In-person is also better
because it would be more difficult for someone to vote more than
once. Thank you.



